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New Members Online!
20 of the 24 new members have been added to the Membership Directory that is online in the password
protected area. You can get there by going to More about ICL, scroll down to the “Members” heading, then
click on the first line below that: “Members Area”. Enter the username and password (provided to new
members at orientation).
New Member Bios online!
The first two batches of new member bios have been posted to the ICL website - also in the “Members
Area (password protected)”. More about ICL → Members → Members Area (password protected)..

ICL Member Contact Information Updates:
“Thank you!” to all who have replied to the email asking for confirmation or updates to your contact
information. If you haven’t replied to the email with the subject “ICL Contact Info Update - Please read and
reply”, sent on June 19th, please do. If you don’t see it in your Inbox, please check your Spam/Junk folder.
We just want to make sure that we have your correct contact information for the printed and online
Membership Directories.
Addition to the website: Year Calendar for 2024-2025
It shows important dates during the year along with social events: picnic, year-end lunches, coffees, etc.
You can find it under More about ICL and under the Board heading.
Fall 2024 Schedule
Our Curriculum Committee has been diligently working since before the end of the Spring semester to
curate engaging and educational presentations to fill the Fall schedule. Beginning with September the Fall
lineup is taking shape. Each month is usually posted online the month before; so the September schedule
will be posted in early August.
However, the schedule “database” is available soon after the committee confirms a presentation and
marks it as complete. For a preview of upcoming presentations, please refer to the WUICL Schedule
Reports (and don't forget to check the tabs at the bottom for additional details). Check back as more
presentations are added to the schedule.
Volunteers Needed!
Membership Services is still seeking volunteers to serve as "Social Contacts" for each of our 24 new
members who will be joining us in the fall. "Social Contact" volunteers will be asked to do the following:

● Contact new members who are assigned to you, during the summer.
● Meet them in person or virtually to get to know them, before the start of classes in the fall.
● Offer to sit with them on the first few days of classes, and help them with lunch plans that may

include others in the class, whether it is to bring their lunches or eat in Goudy or at Taproot.
● Introduce them to other members during class breaks or lunches.
● Follow up with them during the first term and bring any suggestions to the attention of the

Membership Services Co-Directors.
It is our hope that this new "Social Contacts" program will have the enthusiastic support of current
members, who will warmly welcome new members to ICL. If you are interested in serving as a Social
Contact for a new member, please contact Don Beckman ( dbeckman@willamette.edu ) or Chris Duval (
cduval@willamette.edu ) ASAP. Thanks!o
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Health Tips:
● CDC: Heat and Older Adults
● Heat.gov map

ICL Tuesday Summer Lunches! Taproot Old Mill Café (1313 Mill Street SE) at 11:30 AM
Missing your friends at ICL? New member wanting to meet some of your classmates early? Some folks
are meeting for lunch at Taproot Old Mill Cafe (across Mill St. from TIUA and Kaneko) on Tuesdays at
11:30 am. ‘Hope to see you tomorrow! All are welcome! Look for us inside and outside. Menu.

Dates to remember (see m錳
ta

https://www.cdc.gov/extreme-heat/risk-factors/extreme-heat-and-older-adults-aged-65.html
http://heat.gov
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https://www.taprootloungeandcafe.com/old-mill
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https://willametteuniversity.zoom.us/j/92212104940
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